

January 17, 2019

Ms. Mariana Godinez 2500 SW 3rd Ave Miami, FL 33129-2033

Dear Ms. Godinez,

Thank you for your generosity to Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center in 2018 through **Friends of MSK**, our monthly giving program. Your total giving to the program for 2018 was \$1,200.00.

Your generous support has allowed us to make important advances in cancer care, and has brought very real hope to countless patients and their families. By being a monthly donor, you sustain our efforts year-round.

If you have made additional gifts throughout the year, they were acknowledged separately. Should you require a tax receipt for any of these other donations, or if you have any questions, please contact our Donor Services line toll-free at (866) 815-9501.

Thank you again for your continued commitment to overcoming cancer. You have truly made a difference.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Manotti

Senior Vice President, Development

For tax preparation purposes: no goods or services have been provided in exchange for your gift. Please regard this letter as your 2018 tax receipt.